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DATE: 8-3-20

TO: Margo Franklin, Chief Human Resource Officer, Milwaukee County DHR
FROM: Kevin Lenius, TEAMCO President 2020
RE; Proposed 2020 Contract increase

Mrs. Franklin,

This letter is to inform Milwaukee County DHR that the TEAMCO membership has
agreed to accept the proposed offer of a 1% wage increase for all employees represented
by TEAMCO, to be effective from Pay Period 2, December 29, 2019.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter. We look forward to working
cooperatively with you in the future.

Gy e
Kevin Lenius

TEAMCO President 2020
Kevin.lenius@milwaukeecountywi.gov
414-294-9565

Cc: TEAMCO file, TEAMCO negotiating committee



